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GRADUATING SENIORS

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Malo Grange would like to announce an Annual Scholarship of $250 to be given to one or more graduating senior(s) at Curlew High School.
We will be accepting application until April 30th from any interested student planning on attending a college or any vocational program on a full-time basis during the coming school year.
Selection of the recipient will be based on consideration of all factors presented by the students in a letter to the Grange and by personal interview, date to be announced.
Please include the following information in your letter of application.
· Name, address and phone number
· School you are planning to attend and address
· Major course of study, if known
· GPA
· Activities
· Special Achievements
· Awards
· Sports
· Any other information which would be helpful to us
· A letter to us, stating why you would like to receive this scholarship
· Two letters of recommendation, preferable one from a teacher and one from someone who know you well, (not a relative)
We would like to receive applications from all students planning on continuing their education next year in any way.
Please return your application to Mrs. Grumbach.
We look forward to hearing from you soon.  Good Luck!!
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